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From Mrs Goring 

Hi Everyone

Unbelievably we are nearly at the end of term but before we get there I wanted to highlight the last two FAPS fundraisers this week.

The first is the CARD MAKING WORKSHOP with Julia White (Orson’s Mum) which is being held straight after school THIS FRIDAY at the Penfold Hall in Steyning (next to the library) £5 per child.
It will be a fun/ informal drop in session for about an hour. 
A snack will be provided and the children will be making/printing cards. 
They can take one card home with them and the rest will be put into bundles and be available to buy at the OPEN AFTERNOON on Monday.
Payment on the door please.

The second is a reminder to complete your gathering of any unwanted but re-useable clothes, shoes, belts, soft toys or bedding. This needs to go into any bag (black bags are fine) and put in Helen Garnett’s garage by this thursday.  Bags of Support will pay FAPS 50p per kilo and it would be great to beat last years total of £78!


I wanted to take this opportunity to once again thank you all for your enthusiastic support of FAPS in whatever form it took. It all contributes to fun, family friendly events which in turn help raise some vital funds for our fantastic school. THANK YOU!


Kirsty x


